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INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF EMTs & PARAMEDICS


(A DIVISION OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES)



**WANTED**
Board Members – Metro EMT and Hutchinson/Glencoe
We have two open positions on the union board.  Descriptions for these positions can be found in the By Laws on the website.  Please contact Secretary Layne (ajlayne0248@gmail.com) if you are interested or have any questions. 
Lead Steward
We are still in need of a lead steward to assist the Chief steward and to oversee the Bat Phone.  Please contact Secretary Layne (ajlayne0248@gmail.com) if you are interested or have any questions.

Stewards

We are always in need of stewards in all report to work locations.  This is a great position to start with to become more involved in the Union.  Please contact Secretary Layne (ajlayne0248@gmail.com) if you are interested or have any questions.
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